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Hello,

My name is Daniel John Kaergaard from .

I am emailing you as I am opposed to the bill extending emergency powers to the 30th of April
2022. The Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions)
Amendment Bill 2021 extends a range of emergency measures, including the extraordinary
powers of the Chief Health Officer, Dr Jeannette Young as the tabled Bill put forward by the

Minister for Health, Yvette D’Arth on 16th of June 2021.

I have not seen an exit strategy or roadmap out of the current “emergency conditions” that
Australia has been under for the past two years.

Thank you.

Daniel Kaergaard
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